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Legislative Update-Teresa Rosenberger, Lobbyist, 

Bernstein Shur 

 

The House and Senate are both meeting in full sessions this week to vote on 

bills coming from the Committees and to hear the Governors State of the 
State. 
 

We have quite a few bills that will be voted on. That we truly hope will pass 
such as SB 385, financial exploitation of vulnerable adults; SB 394, 

modifying the definition of a child with a disability to include 21 years old; 
SB 422 creates dental benefits for adults on Medicaid; and SB 430, an 

omnibus bill containing many disability issues.  We are hoping it will be a 
good week and all will pass. 

 

Many bills were care about have not been voted on yet by the 
Committees.  They should happened before the end of the month. 

 

Have a good week-end.  Teresa 

 

Brain Injury Public Policy Committee Meeting – 

March 8, 2022 

 
 

The next Brain Injury Association of New Hampshire Public Policy Committee 
ZOOM Meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 8, 2022 at 4:30pm.  
 

During the meeting, Brain Injury Association of New Hampshire Lobbyist 
Teresa Rhodes Rosenberger from the Law Firm of Bernstein Shur will provide 

the committee with a legislative and public policy update. 

 

All are welcome. The ZOOM link to attend the meeting is: 



 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83739812715?pwd=Rk83RnZFVHlPZkJNYUU1SGIvZ1VUQT09 

Meeting ID: 837 3981 2715 

Passcode: 113797 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,83739812715#,,,,*113797# US (Washington DC) 

+13126266799,,83739812715#,,,,*113797# US (Chicago) 

Dial by your location 
 

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

Meeting ID: 837 3981 2715 

Passcode: 113797 

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kc27hADbh 
 

 

Brain Injury Legislative Status Report 

 

Attached find the most recent Brain Injury Legislative Status Report for your 
review.   
 
 
 

Take care- 

  
Ellen 

 

Ellen M. Edgerly, Community Organizer 

Brain Injury Association of New Hampshire  

Office:  603.834.9570 

Email:  Ellen@bianh.org 
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